
 

 

 
 

 

 
After the holidays you will be in the 

Juniors – how exciting! 

 
 

 



Meet the Year 3 team! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
All of these grown-ups cannot wait to meet you and will be 

more than happy to help in any way. 

Mrs Calley 
(teaching Y2MM, Mrs McLoughlin’s class) 

Miss Halligan 
(teaching Y2LB, Mrs Boydell’s class) 

Miss McCallion Mrs Carberry Mrs Worthington 



 

Our new classroom will look a little like this: 

 

 

 
 

 

But it may have slightly different displays 

and decoration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



    These are some of the things on our new 

playground. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We will put our coats and bags in a big blue box 

with our names on it, instead of on a peg. 
 

 

We may do some other things a little differently 

in the Juniors, such as…….. 
 We can visit a snack shop at playtime to choose 

our own snack, or bring a healthy snack in from 

home. 

 Our dinner time is a little later (12.30 – 1.30pm), 

so we don’t generally have an afternoon playtime. 

 Instead of having Golden Time every week, we 

earn ‘golden minutes’ to save towards Golden Time. 

When we, as a class, have earned 60 golden 

minutes, we get an hour of Golden Time! We also 

have termly Dojo treats too. 

 We can play on the field at lunchtime when the 

weather is nice. 



Here are some of the fun things we will learn 

about! 

 

‘Ferry across the Mersey’ 

In this topic we will learn about the history of 

Liverpool and the River Mersey. We will design 

and make our own mini ferry boats too! 

 

 

 

 
‘Kings and Queens’ 

In this topic we will learn about a very important 

king called Henry VIII, who lived over 400 years 

ago! We will have a go at Tudor art, music and 

dance too. 

 

 

 

 
We will cover lots of interesting science topics too, and 

have a go at many different investigations, just like 

real scientists! 

 

 

 

 



Books 

 

We will read some fantastic books together in 

Year 3. Here are just a few of them: 

 

 

 

 

 
Homework 

 

Each Thursday, you will receive spellings to learn for 

the following week. We also expect you to complete 

maths homework on Maths Whizz, TTRS or Numbots, 

and you will be given English home learning too. We 

award dojos for all completed homework! 

 
At Allanson Street, we want you to ‘Be the best 

that you can be’ 
 

We expect you to be the very best you can be at all 

times. You will receive dojos for 

showing us examples of our school 

values: kindness, pride, integrity, 

respect, aspiration, independence and 

courage. By doing this you will earn 

your termly Dojo treat and be in with 

a chance of winning a seat at the Dojo Café every 

Friday. 



We have so many lovely things to look 

forward to in Year 3! 

 

But we know you may feel a little funny 

about coming back to school in September, 

and that is absolutely OK. 

 

We will spend lots of time sharing our news, 

catching up with our friends and having fun! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We really can’t wait to meet you all properly 

in September, and look forward to hearing 

about all your time at home. 

 

Love Mrs Calley, Miss Halligan, Miss 

McCallion, Mrs Carberry and Mrs 

Worthington xx 

 


